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f o r e v e r s q u a m . o r g

For SLCS, the year 2020 was more memorable for what happened instead of what
didn't. Sure the pandemic disrupted just about every aspect of social life, but it
didn't derail our mission of conserving Squam. We had a remarkably productive
year. 

We completed several projects, including the acquisition of two new preserves in
Sandwich. How could we have known last winter that the plan to construct the Dot
Banks Nature Trail on the Tompkins Preserve would be perfectly timed as we all
sought solace in the outdoors? 

Our members once again provided the means to balance our budget, get projects
done, and add funds to ensure the permanence of land conservation. All told, we
can be proud of the efforts in 2020 to pave the way to a more sustainable future. I
am so grateful to our members, volunteers, partners, Directors, and staff for making
SLCS an increasingly important part of what makes Squam so special. Onward...

While 2020 was a challenging year for all of us, Squam provided a calming escape
from the burdens of lockdown and social distancing and recharged our spirits
through the beauty and peace of the outdoors. SLCS properties welcomed more
visitors than ever. We were reminded repeatedly of the value of conserved land and
the importance of their continued stewardship. 

Your Board and its committees were characteristically active during 2020, moving
many meetings online. We made further progress in implementing our 2019
Strategic Framework goals. Our newest committee, the NextGen Task Force, made
progress capturing the enthusiasm of new younger supporters for whom Squam
has been a special part of their life. 

The pandemic dramatically curtailed our usual in-person events. However, we were
still able to virtually host our Annual Meeting and held frequent Science Pubs with
our partners. The inaugural Night With the Stars was a fast success, and we plan to
make it an annual event. 

We look forward to 2021 with excitement and confidence. As development pressure
on Squam increases, we remain focused on protecting properties in several critical
areas in and adjacent to the watershed. Our success requires continued support
from our members. Please stick with us to conserve this special place and source of
so many fond memories. 

2020 Annual Report



Samantha (Sam) Tracy joined our team
as Communications & Development
Coordinator in December. A New
Hampshire native, Sam considers
herself lucky to have called Squam
Lake and the surrounding areas home
for most of her life. Ben and Sam 
are also on the SLCS NextGen 
Task Force. 

We are fortunate to have the three of
them working hard to advance our
mission.

The year 2020 brought three new members to the SLCS team. In March, Sara Hixon was hired as our part-time
bookkeeper. Sara lives in Holderness with her husband Casey and son Logan, all part of Hixon Tree Service. In
November, Ben Wymer jumped from being one of our AmeriCorps members to being on staff as our full-time
Land Protection Associate. 

CONSERVING
WILD SPACES

Fontaine-Meeh

Kathryn's Field

Martin-Demos Woods

Michael Preserve

Simmons Woods

Tompkins Preserve
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Growing Our Team

@foreversquam @squamlakesconservationsociety info@foreversquam.org
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Sam, Ben, and Sara outside our office.



Horsepower: the raw and earthy rumble and shear force, working to keep things
moving. Here at the Conservation Society, we have something that's even better. At
SLCS, we have amazing and hard-working volunteers who work together to monitor
easements and forests, build trails, and conserve land. Like electric vehicles, they are
energy-efficient, powerful, and they get the job done without a lot of noise! Each
individual volunteer is highly valued, but when you put them together, we are talking
about some serious torque! If you see any of the 96 folks listed below, please thank
them for their efforts, commitment, and dedication to keep the promise of Squam. 

Pete Helm
Stewardship Director

Lindsay Anderson
Lisa Aulet
Amey Bailey
Sandra Baker
Marc Bard
Alex Beal
Barbara Beal
Jennifer Beal
Tom Beale
Laurie Beeson
Susan Beeson
Larry Blaine
Win Brown
Kelly Buchanan
Ray Cameron
Martin Carmichael
John Coolidge
David Cooper
Claudia Cooper

Bill Simonds
Henry Simonds
Pam Simonds
Will Speers
Susan Stepp
Tom Stepp
Ken Stern
Frank Stevens
Glenn Strehle
Kathie Strehle
Brian Sweeney
Calvin Sweeney
Dan Thomsen
Peter Van Winkle
Joan Vicinus
Linda Vincent
Lisa Wardlaw
Angus West
Betsy Whitmore
Bruce Whitmore

David Cutright
Henry Damon
Tom Derr
Woody Emmons
Charlie Emmons
Matt Emmons
Heidi Emmons
Ann Englekemeir
Jenny Evans
Ken Evans
Meagan Fontaine
Tim Gotwols
Chris Grant
Martha Grant
Peter Gross
Susan Gurney
George Gurney
Paul Guyre
Bonnie Hunt

Gerry Ives
Kaysie Ives
Jane Kellogg
Dan Kemp
Anne Knight
Jean Knox
Fred Lavigne
Erica Lehner
Sandra Lehner
Carl Lehner
William Lenderking
Ed Lesser
Judy Mack
Will Mack
Bob Maloney
David Martin
Joan Martin
Nick Mason
Katie Mason

Missy Mason
Sandy McGinnes
Gem Meeh
Chris Mumford
Laura Nash
Chase Pennoyer
Pier Pennoyer
Julie Ramsey
Brian Randall
Sam Reeves
Anne Richards
Heidi Rowe
Jess Saba
Jim Sanford
Judith Saum
Karlene Schwartz
Martha Severy
Ryan Severy
Paul Shellito

S T E W A R D S H I P

Volunteers

Photo by Chase Pennoyer
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Martin-Demos 
Tom & Suzy Beach
Tod & Susan Campbell
Martin Carmichael & Lisa Gruenberg
Margaret Demos & Bud Martin
Marshall & Gerry Fisher
Stephen & Anne Galli
Chris & Martha Grant
Paul & Ronnie Guyre
Susan Gutchess & Helen Ingalls
Jeff & Anne Hibbard
Jon & Francie Karlen
Peter & Cynthia Marshall
John McLanahan
Ruth Stuart
Christopher & Marie Waring
Nathaniel Waring & Sharon Tappan
Liatin & Lilly Yam

Mary Perry Conservation Fund
William Diebold & Deborah Freedberg
Bonnie Hunt & Robert Maloney
Georgene Fabian
Bruce Falby & Nancy Isikoff
Kevin Frank & Caryn McHose
Anne Levin
Bert & Maryanne Saul
Bryan Sweeney & Yvonne Van Gessel
Joseph Tantillo & June Bennett-Tantillo
Roger & Miriam Uhler

Michael Preserve
Paul & Ronnie Guyre
John McLanahan
Jake Reder & Mary Jo Turk
Sue Speers
Larry & Pam Tarica
Bryant & Carolyn Tolles
Barbara Vance Upper Asquam Farms

Nat & Catherine Coolidge

Dot Banks Nature Trail
Everett & Sandra McLaughlin

Eastman Brook
Laury & Nancy Coolidge

Squam Forest Fund
John McLanahan
Pam & Bill Simonds

Tom Beal Fund for High Haith
Sheldon Pennoyer & Penelope Beal
Pam & Bill Simonds

Tompkins Preserve
John McLanahan
Everett & Sandra McLaughlin
Frank & Deb Ventre
Justin Brooks Fisher Foundation

Project Donors

In the summer of 2020, SLCS staff and volunteers built a nature trail to
Lost Lake in Sandwich with the hope of encouraging people to enjoy
nature while respecting wildlife. Lost Lake and its wetlands lie on the
north side of Squam Lake in what is referred to as the Upper Asquam
Preserve.

The Dot Banks Nature Trail winds across three properties that are
managed in partnership with the Lakes Region Conservation Trust.
The trail's namesake, Dot Banks, was an avid nature and wildlife lover.
She worked as a raptor rehabilitator and shared her love for wildlife with
everyone she met. The Upper Asquam Preserve is home to many
creatures, including long-tailed weasels, bears, turkeys, porcupines,
deer, hawks, owls, moose, beavers, otters, songbirds, and herons.

The Dot Banks Nature Trail is open year-round. While we love dogs too,
we ask that you leave them home when using this special trail in order
to preserve the wildlife habitat. 

Write us a note the next time you visit! 

The Dot Banks Nature Trail at Tompkins Preserve

Featured Property
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Bob & Tori Haring-Smith
John & Ginger Harkey
Chip & Wendy Harris
Peter & Harriet Harris
Robert Harrity & Janet Madigan
Tom & Holly Harrity
Bob Haskell
Deborah Hatch
Mallory Hathaway & David
   Patridge
John & Emily Hawes
Richard & Rebecca Hawkins
Virginia Heard
Lisa Heard
Patricia Heard
Pete Helm & Jeanne Herrick
Phil & Madeleine Henderson
Barbara Hendrick
Jim & Christine Heyworth
Kathleen Hildreth
Doug Hill & Alexandra Breed
Ken Hill & Cindy Stanton
Vicky Hingston
Gary & Meg Hirshberg
Tony & Lynn Hitschler
Casey & Sara Hixon
Jack & Carole Hoag
Dean Hodge
Hank & Beth Holden
Steve Holtzman & Julia Byers
Gwendolyn Hopkins & Stephen
   Kendall
Thomas & Dolores Hopper
Todd Horn
Josh Horowitz 
Amos & Barbara Hostetter
Stephen & Julianne Howell
Merra Howe
Peter Howe
Sam & Julie Howe
Tom Howe & Sarah Thorne
Virginia Howe
Linda & Edwin Howes
Gerry & Kay Ives
Roger & Tracy Jeanty
Earle & Julie Jenkins
Robert Hoye
Bonnie Hunt & Robert Maloney
John Hurd
Charles Joern
Morgan & Jessica Jones
Bill Judkins
Carter Judkins
Jane Kellogg
Ken & Suzanne Kelsey
Tom Kelsey
Margen Kelsey & Mark Pine

Constance Dix
Jorge & Mary Dominguez
Christina Donovan
Bertis & Katherine Downs
Robin Dustin
Vicky Dworkin & John Wendell 
Leo Dwyer & Katherine Field
Mal & Andy Eaton
Charlie & Margie Emmons
Matt & Heidi Emmons
Jerry English
Tom & Ann Estus
Ken & Jennifer Evans
Georgene Fabian
Betsy Falk
John Fernandes
John & Vance Fernandez
Mark Fetting & Georgie Smith
Tim & Audrey Fisher
Michael & Phoebe Fornier
Ed & Sara Foster
Bob & Judy Fowski
Don & Jan Frisch
Allan & Judy Fulkerson
Austin & Leslie Furst
Art & Melanie Gajarsa
Stephen & Anne Galli
Anne Gallivan
Michael & Arianne George
John Gephart
Marie Gerli
Paul & Greta Gibb
Chuck & Joanne Gibson
Keith Glavash & Marylene
   Altieri
Howard & D'arcy Goldman
Mark Goldstein & Andi Axman
Roy & Myra Gordon
Ellen Gordon
Tim Gotwols & Sandra Jones
William & Quaneta Greenough
Chris & Martha Grant
Nick Grant & Jean Williams
Suzanne Griffith
David & Patricia Gregg
Steve Grill & Lori Boyce
Peter Gross & Diane Garfield
Barbara Grossman
Don & Ingrid Graham
George & Susan Gurney
Susan Gutchess & Helen Ingalls
Paul & Ronnie Guyre
George & Ann Hackl
Susan Hale
Tony & Pam Halsey
Charlie & Ethel Hamann
Arthur & Sarah Hammond

Herb Brown
Win & Sarah Brown
Ashley Bullard & Philip Strother
Lalor & Patricia Burdick
Alan & Janet Burne
Tom & Tammie Burns
John & Renee Butler
Richard & Florence Butler
Lloyd & Lynne Byrne
Moe Criasia & Bernie Volz 
Edmund & Betsy Cabot 
Pete & Nancy Cameron
Ray & Heather Cameron
Jim & Lynda Campbell
Patsy Carega
Sherry Carignan
Martin Carmichael & Lisa 
   Gruenberg 
James & Mary-Ann Carr
Sarah Carter
Tim & Valerie Charboneau
George & Marian Castell
Elaine Chandler
Holly Cheever & Dean Sommer
Charlie & Lael Chester
Lewis Chodosh & Shelby Riney
Leslie Christodoulopoulos
Peter & Jen Church
Tim & Colette Clifford
Alex & Barbie Cobb
Rich & Janet Cocchiaro
Alan Cody & Edith Moricz-Cody
John & Lacey Colligan
Woolsey & Bea Conover
Margaret Conver
Hope Coolidge & Mark Brown
John Coolidge & Anne Richards
Julian & Gail Coolidge
Malcolm Coolidge
Peter & Carrie Coolidge
Richard, Alixandra, Sam
   & Sophie Coolidge
David & Claudia Cooper
Jim & Anne Cram
James & Linda Crawford
Tom & Christine Crowley
Susan Culver
Heidi Currier
Tom & Sally Daigneault
Henry Damon & Susan Villani
John & Susan Davies
Will & Jessica Davis
Geoffrey & Josie Dellenbaugh
Rob & Cathy Denious
John & Simona Derr
Thomas Derr & Linda Vincent
Dotty DeWitt

Will & Alicia Abbott
Wally & Chick Ackley
Bill & Babbie Adams
Bill & Margaret Adams
Jon Adams & Pam Conover
Ted Adriance
Van & Betsy Adriance
Ken & Elizabeth Allen
Hugh & Tighe Antrim
John & Holly Antrim
Colin & Melody Anderson
Timothy & Cynthia Archibald
Mary Ardant
CD & Betts Armstrong 
Tom Armstrong
Kat Armstrong & Alexander 
   Martin
William & Lisa Aulet
Sandra Baker & Geoff Stewart
Marian Baker
Nina Baldwin Fisher
Kim Bandtel
Karl Bandtel & Farley 
   Urmstrom
Sarah Barker
Rob Barnaby
Marc & Carol Bard
Charles & Cynthia Barnaby
Kelley & Nick Barnaby
Ellen Barth
Serena Baum
Tom & Suzy Beach
Barbara Beal
Alex Beal & Brian Randall
Corinna Beale & Joe McDonald
Tom Beale & Laura Nash
Karin Beij & Brice Bennett
Brendan & Helen Bechtel
Jane Beck
Peter & Gail Beckett
Laurie & Susan Beeson
Phil & Lisa Bennett
Frederick & Jane Bieber
Michael & Elizabeth Bierer
Carole & Rick Binder
Larry Blaine
PJ Blankenhorn & Tony Wagner
Ken Bloom
Allan & Beth Bloomquist
Michael & Majorie Bogdanow
Kara & Bill Bohnsack
Fred & Sue Bowden
Anne Bowdoin
Joe & Dawn Boyer
Derek & Pam Brereton
Alan Brooks 
Scott & Candee Brohinsky

Operational Support



Lorne & Alexandra Thomsen
Harry & Bonnie Tower
Bob & Joey Tuveson
Jim & Meg Tweedy
Will & Susan Twombly
John & Carol Thompson
Jim & Carol Tompkins
Bryant & Carolyn Tolles
Jan Turner-Gunnison & Rob
   Gunnison
Alex & Sally Uhle
Roger & Miriam Uhler
Tim & Lucy Vaill
Betty Valentine
Rick & Wendy Van de Poll
Justin & Courtney Van Etten
Barbara Van Sickle
Peter & Prudy Van Winkle 
Tony Vazzano & Susan Wiley
James Viar
Joan Vicinus
Harry & Kathleen Viens
Peter & Gail Walcott
John & Julie Waldhausen
Lisa Wardlaw
Eric Watkins
Arthur Watson
Howard & Helen Webber
Bill & Bonnie Webb
Peter Webster
Angus & Elizabeth West
Jeannie West
Gifford West
Brette Westerlund
Scott & Molly Whitcomb
Frank Whitehead
Ian & Leah Whitehead
Polly Whiteside
Bruce & Betsy Whitmore
Stephen Wiggins
Betsy Williams & Tom Moore
Chris & Ann Williams
David & Page Winstead
Robert & Marion Wise
Joann Wood
Dick Wood
Pete & Kathy Woodward
Peter & Sara Worthington 
Scott & Carol Wymer
Cindy Ziesing & Chris 
   Schoenberg
Grace Ziesing & Mark Knight 
Peter & Jo Ziesing
Sis Ziesing
Anonymous (5)

Jim Sanford
Bert & Maryanne Saul
Janet Sawin & Freyr Sverrisson
Lowell & Karlene Schwartz
James & Alexandra Schumm
Mark & Kim Schifrin
Barbara Scott
Tony Scotto & Ann LaPorte
Dick & Connie Seery
Carolyn Serra
Martha Severy
Sarah Sherrill
Gordon & Joy Shaw
Gregory & Alice Sheehy
Paul & Barbara Shellito
Louis & Amanda Shipley
Bob & Nancy Shultz
Bill & Pam Simonds
Henry Simonds
David & Becky Sinkler
Joel & Deborah Slocum
Dorothy Smith
Hunter & Marcy Smith
Murray Smith
Stanley & Jody Smith
Marguerette Smylie
Bob & Carol Snelling
Kenneth & Grace Solinsky
Sue Speers
Will Speers & Heidi Rowe
Sam Speers & Lisa Brawley
Larry & Eleanor Spencer
David Steinwedell
Christian Stephens
Ken & Ilene Stern
Frank & Liz Stevens
Bayne & Jeanie Stevenson
Elizabeth Stewart
Cynthia Stewart
Jim & Cathleen Stone
Bob Strassler
Andrew & Julie Strehle
Glenn & Kathie Strehle
Ruth Stuart
Elizabeth Stuart & Brian Doyle
Bill & Joyce Sullivan
Paul & Doris Sullivan
George & Jannine Sutcliffe
Jeff & Peggy Sutton
Don & Wendy Sutton
George & Deborah Tall
Larry & Pam Tarica
Lawrence & Jean Taylor
Nat & Susan Taylor
Bruce & Betsy Thomas
John Thomas & Jana Flores-Jon
Len & Heather Thomsen

James & Ellen Meadors
Shepley Metcalf
Deborah Metzger
Carl & Ellen Metzger
Warren Miller
Kent & Susan Mitchel
Tom & Bambi Mleczko
Bill & Alison Monaghan
Bruce Montgomery
John & Tashia Morgridge
Stephen & Lili Morss
Tom & Tina Murdough
Sam & Gail Murdough
Dennis Murphy
Virginia Murray
William & Melanie Nesheim
John & Susan Nikander
Stephan & Maureen Nix
Todd & Amy Nordblom
Dan & Meagan Nye
Charles & Margaret Obrecht
Dave & Sue Ochs
Dan & Patricia O'Neill
Mike & Cindy O'Leary
Piper Orton
Peter Palandjian & Eliza Dushku
Esther Pappas
Jeff & Eloise Patterson
Sheldon Pennoyer & Penelope 
   Beal
Liz Peoples
Cary Pfeffer & Ruth Cherneff
Tyler Phillips
Bob & Tricia Pinkard
William & Lynn Porter
David & Barbara Preston
Emily Preston
Granthia Preston
Nicholas & Susan Preston
Phil Preston
James & Jane Raymond
Marcus Rayner
Peter Rayner
Emily Reeves
Tom & Mary Reicher
Michael & Judy Rich
George Rich
Hamilton & Joanne Richards
Pete & Zannie Richards
Bob & Peg Ridgely
Peter & Debra Ridgely
Sara Riordan
Jeffrey Robinson
Rosalind Rolland & Scott Kraus
John & Anne Rollins
Eric & Nancy Rowley
Doug & Libby Rubin
Peter & Meredith Rugg

Dan & Susan Kemp
Alex Kent
Katharine Kilbourn & Scott
   Shear
Nancy King
Vanessa King
Bob & Lorraine Kingsbury
Cliff & Barbara Kozemchak
Bob Kozlow
Christine Kuhn
Bev LaFoley
David & Prudence Lake
Bob & Maureen Lamb
George & Luella Landis
Roger & Jennifer Larochelle
Catherine Lastavica
Phil & Dottie Laughlin
Sam & Barbara Laverack
Woodie & Susan Laverack
Fred Lavigne & Evelyn
   MacKinnon
Dick & Helen Leaman
Liz LeBaron
Carl & Sandra Lehner
Michael & Alice Leiter
Dan Leonard
Ed Lesser & Emily Bliss
Anne Levin
Susan Levin
Don & Susan Levy
Robert & Gladys Levy
Scott & Linda Littlejohn
Amanda Loud
Sid Lovett
Anne Lovett & Steve Woodsum
Mardi Lowery
Martha Lyon & Kent Jacobson
Bob & Peggy MacArthur
Kevin & Lynda MacDonald
Will & Judy Mack
John & Lynn Maley
Peter & Cynthia Marshall
Norman & Mitzi Marsh
Tim & Julie Marsters
Carl Martignetti
David & Joan Martin
Missy Mason
Andrew & Ann Mathieson
Amelia & Mike Mattler
Joseph & Kathleen McCarthy
John & Christina McCormick
Brian McCrudden
Sandy & Louise McGinnes
Susan McKimens
Doug & Susan McLane
Everett & Sandra McLaughlin
Carol Mead
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Amazon Smile Foundation
Audrey Hillman Fisher Foundation
Austin Community Foundation
Ayco Charitable Foundation
Beach Foundation
Camp Deerwood
Chubb Charitable Foundation
Cleveland Foundation 
Cocchiaro Family Foundation
Common Man Family of Restaurants
Ecosystem Management Consultants
Edmund & Betsy Cabot Charitable 
   Foundation

Founda t i ons & Bus iness esFounda t i ons  &  Bus iness es

Experience Squam, LLC
France-Merrick Foundation
Glebe Road Foundation
Grossman Family Charitable 
   Foundation
Hilltop Foundation
Hixon Logging & Tree Service, LLC
Kusumpe Brook Associates
Justin Brooks Fisher Foundation
Lovett-Woodsum Foundation
Mathieson Family Foundation
Martignetti Companies of NH
Nina Baldwin Fisher Foundation

Noom Foundation
PayPal Giving Fund
Pritchard Foundation
Riveredge Marina
Robert E. McConnell Foundation
Schifrin Foundation
Sheldon Pennoyer Architects
Sippican Partners Construction
Squam River Landing
TOSA Foundation
Westwind Condo Association
Wiggins Foundation
YourCause, LLC

Squam stargazers admired the
clear night sky on the first
annual Night With the Stars in
August. Join the celebration this
year on August 14, 2021.

Pete and Ben installed a new
bench at Lost Lake on the Dot
Banks Nature Trail donated by
Everett & Sandra McLaughlin in
December.

The SLCS volunteer
monitoring team gathered 
at Doublehead Preserve in
September for their annual
appreciation gathering.

2020 High l igh t s2020  High l igh t s

Photo by Chase Pennoyer
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Projects
43.6%

Operations
40.7%

Dedicated Funds
15.7%

  In Support of Land Acquisitions
  

        Eastman Brook Parking & Trail 
        Forest Monitoring Project at Doublehead 
        Frank Webster Land Acquisition 
        Kusumpe 
        Martin-Demos Woods 
        Ridgely Preserve 
        Squam Forest Fund 
        Squam Uplands 
        Stark Preserve 
        Sunset Hill 
        Tom Beal for High Haith 
        Tompkins Preserve 
        Upper Asquam Preserve NRHP 
        West Squam Range 
        White Oak Pond Natural Resource Inv. 
        WOPWA-Mary Perry Fund

 $2,340,003

2020 Financial Summary

Notes

Financially, SLCS weathered 2020 in excellent shape thanks to the continued support of you, our members. We came just
short of meeting a lofty $445,000 fundraising goal and stayed within budget on expenses. We are particularly pleased that
this result was achieved without federal support under the Paycheck Protection Program. We ended 2020 with $255,488 in
Operating Cash, slightly over our target of $250,000.

2020 Contributions by Category

SLCS's financial records are examined by Rowley Associates, PC, CPA, Concord, NH. Audit is available upon request after June 1, 2021. 
SLCS serves as fiscal agent for the Mary Perry Fund for the White Oak Pond Watershed Association. EOY value was $23,763. 
SLCS owns 23 parcels totaling 940 acres valued at $6,267,642, including the Tompkins and Michael Preserves acquired in 2020. 
Total Net Assets on December 31, 2020 was $12,420,057.

1.
2.
3.
4.

PrPrP oject FundsProject Funds Dedicated FundsDedicated Funds
Stewardship Funds
       N. W. Grady Monitoring Endowment*
       Restricted for Stewardship
       Stewardship Endowment*
       Board Fund for Stewardship
       Barnes Legal Defense Fund
       N. & L. Coolidge Stew. Endowment*       
Total funds for Stewardship 
 
Operations Funds 
       SLCS Endowment*
       Board Designated Fund 
       Memorial Fund (pooled)
       Ellen G. Barry Endowment*
       Ellen F.D. Bennett Education Fund       
Total funds for Operations 
 
Total Dedicated Funds 

 $2,075,723

$476,394
$418,553
$418,131
$371,830
$326,095

$64,721

 $1,672,986

$889,990
$376,304
$250,369

$84,960
$71,363

 $3,748,709
*signifies a permanently restricted endowment

Total Contributions

Operations
Dedicated Funds

Projects

Operating Expenses

Market Value
Total Return

Released for Operations

Dedicated Funds

Projects
Market Value
Total Return

Land Purchases

2019

$446,887

$408,997

$956,664

$116,331
$393,446

$3,272,469
$501,768

$(100,000)

$2,397,762
$76,633

$(176,873)

2018

$354,252

$414,756

$937,582

$108,106
$475,224

$2,570,860
$(198,158)

$(90,000)

$2,104,557
$29,496

$(533,439)

Contributions

2020

$415,996
$160,752

$443,555

$1,022,899
$446,151

$3,748,709
$300,499

$(110,000)

$2,340,003
$55,704

$(554,614)
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In Honor of Janet Madigan & Robert
Harrity
Tom & Holly Harrity

In Honor of Julie Howe
Merra Howe

In Honor of Laurie & Susan Beeson
Hank & Beth Holden

In Honor of Pam & Bill Simonds
Constance Dix
Suzanne Griffith
Christine & Jim Heyworth

In Honor of Nat Coolidge
Sam & Sophie Coolidge
Betsy & Bruce Whitmore

In Memory of Carol Golubock
Arthur Watson

In Memory of Hamilton Coolidge
Dorothy Sage

In Memory of Jim Marshall
Camp Pasquaney

In Memory of Lynne Mitchell
Jane Williams
NH DHHS Legal & Regulatory
  Admin Appeals Unit

In Memory of Sanford Chodosh
Lewis & Shelby Chodosh

In Memory of Wayne Jahns
Agi Lowe
Ted Bourke
Ann Tracey
Duane Dorn
Hook & Jean Bailey
Jim & Kathy Pellicane
Joe & Nancy Shepard
John & Susie Hayes
Judith Starky
Richard & Rosanna Bishof
Stamford Health Executive
  Leadership Team

In Honor of Betsy & Bruce Whitmore
Martha Severy
Meredith & Peter Rugg

In Honor of Liz LeBaron
Gwendolyn Hopkins & Stephen Kendall

In Honor of Susan Gutchess
Helen Ingalls
Phil & Madeleine Henderson

In Honor of Wendy Rayner
Marcus Rayner

In Honor of Elizabeth, Ned, &
Victor King
Vanessa King

In Memory of Mike Wood
Wendy & James Muschett

In Memory of Robert Ziesing
Grace Ziesing & Mark Knight

In Memory of Robert Westerlund
Elizabeth Stewart

In Memory of Russ Orton
Piper Orton

Honorary & Memor ia l G i f t sHonorary  & Memor ia l  G i f t s Photo by The Nature Conservancy
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In Honor of Phil & Kate Henderson
& Family
Jeff & Peggy Sutton



True Farm, Holderness
August 14, 2021
9:30 AM Coffee & Pastries
10:00 AM Annual Meeting

Join us for our 2021 Annual Meeting at picturesque True Farm on Route 113 in Holderness. 2021 marks our 61st
year of service to the Squam watershed. We are hopeful for the opportunity to safely gather again and
celebrate our beloved Squam!

Continuing into the evening, we're celebrating the second annual Night With the Stars. Starting at 9:00PM, we are
asking folks throughout the watershed to extinguish all artificial lights for 61 minutes (one minute for every year
we have been conserving Squam). Gather your family and friends on your porch, lawn, or dock, and take in the
peace and quiet of the Squam night sky.

Barbara Grossman 
Susan Gutchess
Paul & Ronnie Guyre 
Bonnie Hunt
Harold & Karin Karagozian
Tom (& Liz) Kelsey
Roger & Jennifer Larochelle
Sam & Barbara Laverack
Fred Lavigne & Evelyn MacKinnon
Carl & Sandra Lehner
David & Joan Martin
Sandy McGinnes
John McLanahan
Daphne Mowatt
Dan O'Neil
Suzanne Pratt

Tom (& Rachel) Armstrong
Tom Beale & Laura Nash
Laurie & Susan Beeson
Win & Sarah Brown
Leslie Christodoulopoulos
Jim & Jackie Colthart
Woolsey and Bea Conover 
Laury & Nancy Coolidge
Nat Coolidge
Peter & Carrie Coolidge
Jerry (& Alan) English
Ken & Jennifer Evans
Tim & Audrey Fisher
Don & Ingrid Graham
Chris & Martha Grant
Peter Gross

David & Barbara Preston
Marnie Schulz
Lowell & Karlene Schwartz
David & Becky Sinkler
Frank Stevens 
Bayne and Jean Stevenson
John & Carol Thompson
Tim & Lucy Vaill
Peter & Prudy Van Winkle
Lisa Wardlaw
Angus and Elizabeth West
Jennifer West
Scott & Molly Whitcomb
Betsy and Bruce Whitmore
Dick Wood
JoAnn (& Peter) Wood
Anonymous (3)

Leaving a Legacy: HeHeH ron SocietyLeaving a Legacy: Heron Society

Preserving the unique quality and character of the Squam watershed by protecting lands for present and future generations.

2021 Annua l Mee t ing2021  Annua l  Mee t ing Photo by Kenneth Hamilton

The following Heron Society members have included SLCS in their estate plans. In 2020, we gratefully
received a bequest from our dear friend Helen Mathieson. 
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